
How:  We will be the matchmakers! If you are new to our 
school, we want to welcome you in the best way we know 
how and our current SPSL families are eager to help. You 
will be paired with a fellow family that has a kindergartner 
just like you.  And for those “seasoned” families, please 
consider becoming a Kindergarten Ambassador. We will be 
in touch! 

St. Pius X / St. Leo School
Ambassador Program

Who:  All parents who have a kindergarten student!

What:  The SPSL Kindergarten Ambassador Program!  Here at SPSL, we know it’s 
the connections we make that bring our school community together. That’s 
why we’ve created Kindergarten Ambassadors, a mentorship program to help 
these connections along. Whether you are new to our school or a current SPSL 
family, we all benefit from sharing and learning from each other.  

When:  The mentor partnership is created/designed for the kindergarten year but 
our hope is that this friendship will last until 8th grade.

Where:  The SPSL halls, parking lots and everywhere in between as well as our 
sponsored event Popsicles in the Park in August.

Why:  SPSL is a large school with an even larger community (including two 
parishes). We realize new families have many questions regarding the 
kindergarten program and our school in general. There’s so much to learn! We 
have found that having a family as another resource is a great way to help you 
with your questions.

For more information, please contact 
Kim Ramsey at kim.ramsey@spsl.net


